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May 18, 2020
Special
Vacancy

Notice
THIS NOTICE IS TO ANNOUNCE 2 VACANCIES ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
GREENHORN CREEK COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT

The Board of Directors will make an appointment to fill the vacancies until the next district election in November 2020.  
In accordance with California Government Code Section 1780, this appointment may be made on June 2, 2020, or thereafter.

If you are interested in appointment to either of these positions, please contact Kimrey Levy, Secretary of the Board of Directors, at 530-283-1777 or kimrey@greenhorncsd.com
The appointee must be a registered voter within the boundaries of the Greenhorn Creek CSD. 
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